                           

Jeddah Chamber of Commerce & Industry

October 3, 1999

Dear Talal Abu-Ghazaleh

May peace be upon you, and God’s blessings and His mercy. 

I received -with deep thanks- your gift of the Business Guide to the Uruguay Round, which I’m sure involved an enormous amount of work.

I appreciate this very much, and pray that you will continue to enjoy unparalleled success, and that God will bestow his blessings and guidance upon you.

Thanking you for your concern, 

Mohammed Abdullah Al-Sharif

Assistant to the Secretary General on Commerce and Industry Affairs

